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Cold Climate Apple Combination
Malus sp.

The Cold Climate Apple 
Combination was created  for 
those areas with 900 or more 
hours of chilling.

The tree is made up of three 
to four of the following 
varieties:
Gravenstein is the earliest 
to ripen.  Large, green apple 
with red stripe skin.  A great 
cooking and eating apple. 

Granny Smith is the next 
to ripen.  Large, bright green 
apple with sweet/tart flesh.  
Good for eating, cooking and 
sauce.

Red Delicious is a long time 
favorite.  Red, waxy skin with 
crisp, juicy, pure white flesh.

Yellow Delicious is another 
long time favorite for its 
sweetness and flavor.  Large, 
golden yellow skin with firm, 
crisp, delicious flesh.

Cold hardy to U.S.D.A.  Zone 5.
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http://www.usna.usda.gov/Hardzone/ushzmap.html

